
 
 

Attention Moose Hunters Planning to Hunt in 2020 
on Miramichi Timber Holdings Lands  

Managed by J.D. Irving, Limited 
 

This Draw Applies only to 
New Brunswick Residents. 

 
Digital applications must be received by  

August 31, 2020 
 
To maintain healthy moose populations on the Miramichi, J.D. Irving, Limited will 
again this year be issuing 50 access permits for the upcoming moose hunting 
season in the Boiestown area. The number of permits to be issued has been 
determined by company wildlife biologists based on science regarding healthy 
moose population numbers for Wildlife Management Zone 12.  
 
DETAILS: 
• 50 access permits will be issued. 
• Moose hunters need to have been successfully drawn by the Department of 
Natural Resources for the provincial moose hunt in Wildlife Management 
Zone (WMZ) 12 to apply. 
• 40 of the 50 hunting access permits will be reserved for local residents of 
Carleton, York, Northumberland and Victoria counties. 
• Notification will be by September 4, 2020. 
 
JDI APPLICATION TO HUNT MOOSE: 
• To submit an application, fill out the attached file. Submit it with a scanned copy of 
your letter from the Department of Natural Resources that confirms you have been 
successfully drawn to hunt moose during the 2020 season. 
 
digital scan and email 
 
Moose.mth@jdirving.com 

 



 
• JDI will randomly select and issue 40 access permits for residents of Carleton, 
York, Northumberland and Victoria. 
• Ten (10) access permits will be provided to hunters outside the local area. 
• Applications must be received by August 31, 2020. 
• Hunters who have been successful in the draw for access permits will be notified 
by September 4, 2020. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in helping us ensure healthy moose populations and 
good future hunting opportunities. 
 
 
John Gilbert 
Wildlife Manager 
J.D. Irving, Limited 
 


